
From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 5:41 pm

TO: Have your Say

Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.

First name

Cath

Last name

O'Neill

Email address

Suburb

Avonhead, Christchurch

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

40-64 years old



Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 1 (preferred): Fare-free for under 25s, students, Total Mobility and Community Services card

holders

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

Option would cost my family more. But it is the right thing for our community. It's not right that our

school kids have to pay bus fares to get to school. Our school zones are getting bigger with super schools

so more kids are not in walking distance to their local school. We don't want parents driving their kids to

school. And we don't want families struggling to pay for buses. Free buses for kids will contribute to

achieving equity in education.

Any other comments on bus fares?

We need the bus routes reviewed. They are still in a post earthquake design which doesn't suite our
return to the CBD.

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Word of mouth




